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Tuesday, 17th January 2023 

Dear Families, 
 

I am writing to you today with an exciting update. 
 

Having listened to parental feedback from both of our schools, we’re in the process of putting the finishing touches to 

our brand new ‘We are Castleway’ website. Our new website will be the ‘one stop shop’ for all things Castleway.  
 

 
 

When fully launched, families will be able to download the ‘School Spider’ app.  
 

From our new app, parents will be able to: 

• Send messages to school. 

• Receive messages from school. 

• Make payments. 

• Book on to school events. 

• Report absence. 

• Book parents’ evening appoints. 
 

When we share our weekly Friday Update or if we send messages about your child, you’ll get these as notifications 

straight to your phone. For those who would rather not use the app, all the functions mentioned here are available from 

the desktop or mobile log in.  
 

I think the best thing about our new website platform is that it will truly bring our two schools together. Families will 

have one log in all of the essential communications and this is another step in bringing our systems in line with each 

other for the benefit of you all at home. 
 

While we start to get set up, you may notice that you receive emails from ‘School Spider’. Please be reassured that they 

are trusted emails and are the next step in getting our brand-new platform up and running! 
 

Also, as you may expect, we are going to have a brand-new web address too. No prizes for guessing what it’s going to 

be! Who are we? We are Castleway. More information to follow soon! 
 

As always, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued help and 

support. 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr. S. Mycroft 

Headteacher 
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